
 

 

 
I hope that you have all had a lovely week. I would like 
to say thank you to you all for giving me such a warm 
welcome to Evergreen. I have enjoyed getting to know 
you and your children over the recent weeks and am 
excited to be part of the Evergreen community.   
During this week, I have had the pleasure of visiting 
your children in their classrooms. I was super impressed 
with how well they engage in their learning and how 
kind they are to each other.  

Thank you to the parents who have already completed the learning at home and return to 
school survey. This is a survey for parents and pupils (pupils will find the link to their survey 
on their class Dojo page and parents will find the link to their survey on the whole school 
Dojo page). Please can we ask all parents to complete the parent survey and encourage 
their children to complete the pupil survey by Wednesday 31st March. If you would like a 
paper copy of the survey please telephone the office. 
 
We will be holding Parents' Evenings on Tuesday 20th and Thursday 22nd March.  They will 
be held between 3.30 - 6.00pm and will be held online using the same system as last time - 
Parent Cloud.  We will be sending out joining details next week so please look out for them 
and book your session if you would like one. 
 
We would like to thank all the children who applied to become a member of one of our 
exciting new pupil-led committees – the Eco Committee and the H&S Committee. Well done 
to the following children who have been selected to be members of these committees: 
Eco Committee Members: 
Y6 Nathan   
Y6 Sabir  
Y6 Souber  
Y6 Nihaal   
Y5 Ahmed   
Y5 Diana  
Y3 Raphayel  
Y3 Milayna  
Y2 Leena  
Y2 Hawa  

A message from our new Vice Principal Kerry Coote 
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H&S Committee Members:  
Y6 Nevaeh   
Y5 Luqqman   
Y5 Lida   
Y5 Rayhan   
Y4 Maida   
Y3 Sara  
  
Highlights of the week:  

1. Children took part in an Into University session 
where they explored university life and the 
journey to be a university student.  The children 
asked great questions and responded well to 
the activities. It was lovely to see our children 
begin to think about university for their futures.  

2. The forming of our two pupil-led committees – 
we cannot wait to see the positive impact they 
have on our school.  

3. Pupils have already begun to complete the learning at home and return to school 
survey which will allow us to further support their future learning. Thank you, 
children!  

4. Within our parent survey last week, 100% of parents who completed the survey said 
that their children feel safe at school.   

5. The recent warmer weather has meant that children can enjoy physical activities in 
the sunshine on our wonderful school field – such a pleasure to see! 

Follow us on Social Media 

@EvergreenPrimaryAcademy @evergreenprimaryacademy @EvergreenPA 
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